SAVE THE DATE!N!!!

FREE two day training session — Clovis, CA
May 215t and 22"¢, 2018
08:30am — 04:30pm

Effective Jan 1, 2021, UCR Summary Reporting is being discontinued and will be replaced with NIBRS.
Will your agency be ready?

The Clovis Police Department is hosting a free National Incident-Based Reporting System trammg which will be conducted by
Brad Zoladz of the FBI.

What is NIBRS?

NIBRS is a more comprehensive crime data collection system which capture specific details about crimes and offenders
through incident-based reporting. NIBRS captures details on each single crime incident—as well as on separate offenses
within the same incident—including location, time of day, whether the incident was cleared, as well as information on
victims, known offenders, relationships between victims and offenders, arrestees, and property involved in the crimes.
NIBRS expands UCR crime data from summary counts of eight crime categories to specific incident-level data for 49
different crimes. In total, there are 58 data elements that are potentially reported for a NIBRS incident. This is
drastically different from how we are currently reporting and will require significant changes in how information is gleaned
from police reports. Each agency will want to ensure that their RMS system is NIBRS ready and that their officers are
aware that the potential exists that more information will need to be included in police reports.

Unlike data reported through UCR’s traditional Summary System -an aggregate monthly tally of crimes- the NIBRS data
goes much deeper because of its ability to provide circumstances and context for crimes. Ultimately, NIBRS will improve

the detail and overall quality of crime data, which will help law enforcement and communities around the country use
resources more strategically and effectively.

Brad will help you learn about the transition to NIBRS and how it will improve the accuracy and timeliness of crime
statistics, help identify crime patterns and trends and aid in crime prevention. There will be limited training opportunities

in California so now is the time to take advantage of this offering. If you have additional staff who need to learn about
NIBRS, please have them join us!

Location: Clovis Police and Fire Headquarters — EOC Room — 1233 5% Street, Clovis, CA 93612

To register, contact Tami Jensen at (559)324-3440 / Tamij@cityofclovis.com

OR

Melinda Flores at (559)324-2537 / MelindaF@cityofclovis.com

Please sign up early, space is limited.





